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TO:  DCHC Technical Committee 
FROM : Filmon Fishastion, MPO Staff 
SUBJECT: SPOT 7.0 Allocation of Division Needs Local Input Points 
 
 
Summary 

The Strategic Prioritization Office of Transportation’s (SPOT) Prioritization Process is the 
process through which projects are submitted for evaluation to receive funding. This process is 
established through North Carolina’s Strategic Transportation Investments (STI) legislation and 
results in a draft State Transportation Improvement Program (STIP). 

To encourage participation, the DCHC MPO website has been updated with a range of 
resources, along with guidance on key topics to consider, instructions on how to provide 
feedback, and a map to act as a visual aid.  

Below are the public comments that have been received thus far on the allocation of Division 
Needs Local Input Points. The comment period will be open until November 12, 2024. 

Comment # Comment 

1 

It is critical to support T192652, as the NS BRT will help address 
regional goals for transit and connectivity. Increasing the speed, 
frequency, and reliability of transit to UNC and UNC Hospitals 
will be a boon for the region.  
 
I also support B193180, B230693, B192919, B230590, in that 
order, as these projects will help improve connectivity across 
Chapel Hill and Carrboro. 

 

 


